
Jackson Street Reconstruction Project

Project Location Tentative Schedule

July - Oct. 2024:
Preliminary Design

Oct. 2024 - May 2025:
Final Design
July 2025:

Construction Begins

Engagement 

Outreach and events will be 
held throughout the project 

through April 2025. 

What We Heard:
The community has spoken about Jackson Street 
during recent, nearby projects. The following is a 
summary of what we have heard: 

• What the street looks like is important to the 
neighborhood, and it needs improvement. 

• Accessibility is an issue including cracks in the 
sidewalk and roadway.

• Safety improvements are needed including 
increased lighting and better sight lines.

• Signage needs to be improved.

What We Are Doing:
The project will reconstruct Jackson Street between 
University Avenue and Pennsylvania Avenue. The 
following improvements will be included:

• A new bikeway along the west side of the roadway
• Removal of all on-street parking
• New pavement 
•
• New trees and additional greenspace in boulevards 
• Utility improvements including new water and 

sewer lines
• Retaining wall improvements

N

A portion of this street reconstruction project will be paid for by a 1% local option sales tax, called Common Cent. 
This sales tax was approved by Saint Paul voters in November 2023. A portion of the project will also be funded 
through assessments to property owners adjacent to the project.
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Stay Engaged!
Sign up for updates on the project website:
www.stpaul.gov/JacksonStreet

Contact:
Jary Lee, Project Manager 
(651) 266-1107 | jary.lee@ci.stpaul.mn.us


